
 

 

 

Membership Application/Renewal 2024-2025 
Thank you for your support of PWMU. We trust that you are interested in continuing to support the work 
of PWMU. Membership of PWMU runs from 1 July to 30 June of each year and costs just $25. It includes 
ten issues of the newsletter plus other information that will assist you in knowing whom PWMU supports. 
 
Member’s Details 
Please fill in all your contact details: 

Name 
 
 

Address 
 
 

 
Suburb/Town  Postcode  
 
Email  Phone  

Branch (if applicable) 
 
 

Church 
Member    

 Adherent 
 
Individual Payment Summary 
Description Delivery preference  $ Qty $ Total 

Membership Subscription Newsletter & other 
member information 

  Email 
$25  

 
 

  Post 

Devotional Booklet  
(sent in February 2025) 

                  Email    Post $5  
 

 

Dayspring Magazine  
(3 issues p/a) 

                 Email   Post FREE  ̶ 

Donation to PWMU General Fund   

Office Use Only     Date received:                                  Receipt No: 

                               Date reconciled:                          PWMU Sign-off: 
Total $ 

 
Personal and sensitive information provided by you and collected by the PWMU will be used in conformity with our Privacy Policy (which 
can be found at www.pcv.org.au and www.safechurchpcv.org.au or mailed to you on request). This information is collected for the 
primary purposes of PWMU and the Presbyterian Church of Victoria generally, and may be used for any activities conducted or promoted 
by the PWMU. If you do not want your information to be used by us, please do not provide it to us.  

 

How to Pay: 
By Post – send a cheque, (payable to 
Presbyterian Church of Victoria) along 
with this completed form, to the Office. 

Via a PWMU Branch – fill in this 
form and hand it and the money to 
a branch Treasurer to send to the 
Office on your behalf. 

Internet Banking for direct deposits** –  
Acct Name: Presbyterian Church of Victoria 
BSB: 083-004   Account No.: 0150 16531 
Description of payment:  
Surname, PWMU Membership 
**In order for your PWMU membership to be 
processed correctly, please email or post this 
completed form to the PWMU Office. 
 

              

 
 

Presbyterian Women’s Missionary Union 
 

 

PWMU Council appreciates your efforts to return this completed 
form and make payment to the Office by 30 June, 2024. 

PWMU Office: PO BOX 347, Kerrimuir, 3129 
Phone: 0466 124 261 Email: office@pwmu.org.au 

 

April 2024 

 

Why not consider 
setting up a 

recurring funds 
transfer from 

your bank  
to pay your 

membership? 

↓ 

 

 
 

  

http://www.pcv.org.au/
http://www.safechurchpcv.org.au/
mailto:office@pwmu.org.au

